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CONVENTION 

SERVICE 

LCIF funds support 

supplies for convention 

service project p.8 

 

 
   

 TRI-VILLAGE 

PACKERS 

Tri-Village shares their 

service success story 

p.6 

 

OFFICERS/CONTACT        SAVE THE DATE 
         

 

District Governor | PDG Mike Kerek 
mjkerek@msn.com 

1st VDG | Lion Toni Gray 
tgray@pilotdogs.org 

2nd VDG | Lion Carl Gass 
carl.gass@yahoo.com 

IPDG | IPDG Debbie Luttrell 
ohiolions@gmail.com 

Cabinet Treasurer | PCC Dave Risen  
drisen@insight.rr.com 

Cabinet Secretary | Lion Gary Holloway 
gary.holloway.ohio@gmail.com 

Send newsletter articles to: 

districtOH5news@gmail.com 

due by the 27th of the month 

 

Ohio Lions State Convention 

DoubleTree Columbus/Worthington 

May 17-19, 2024

 
Learn to Roar 

Tolles Career Center 

June 8, 2024

 
Memorial Tournament 

June 3-9, 2024 

 

USA/Canada Forum 

Louisville, KY 

September 5-7, 2024  

FROM DG MIKE 

Convention recap p.2  

 

 

LEARN TO ROAR 
Registration and 

information included at 

end of newsletter! 

 

LION PORTAL 
New updates and 

timelines, including training 

videos! 

p.5 
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FROM DG MIKE KEREK 

We had our OH5 District Convention a couple of weeks ago. PID Bruce and his lovely wife, Lion Erin, were 

everything we could have asked for as International guests. IPDG Debbie Luttrell and her all-star team, 

Paul & Kelly Hogrell and Jen Luttrell, put together a service project that will be remembered for a long time. 

500 busy-bags for children in Nationwide and Dayton Childrens Hospitals, completed in less than an hour. 

We won’t forget the invaluable assistance of Sgt At Arms Stu Koble, who generously provided his truck and 

trailer to transport the items to and from Deer Creek, nor the strong backs and great attitudes of Lions Lisa 

Stackel, who unloaded much of the trailer on  the inbound side, and  the Cols East Side Lions, who loaded 

up 72 boxes of the bags at the end. The Martin family gave a presentation that saved lunch, in my opinion, 

and then stuck around to help with the busy-bags…including the kids, Logan and Cora, who worked just 

as hard as the adults! 2VDG Carl Gass and Lion Bill Bretthauer made pulled pork for the hospitality room 

that was gone so fast, I almost missed out completely! CS Gary Holloway gave excellent presentations on 

GMA and Club Resources. I absolutely loved Lion Nikki Friermood’s rendition of TAPS at the necrology – 

capped off the ceremony perfectly – and Lion Pastor Jeremy Harper was spot-on in his message. I also 

really enjoyed 2VDGE Gary Likens opening lunch with the National Anthem! PDG Jackie Miller and her 

team did an amazing job pulling together the convention, and outside of the things that were beyond our 

control, (i.e. lunch, PA,) it was a success. The planning was worth the time. 

I do want to interject something here – Jackie, Toni, Carl and I met with the Deer Creek GM and a couple 

of key people this past week to address our concerns. Without going into too many details, they agreed to 

help make our perception of the past more palatable, the person who caused most of the issues will no 

longer be in a position to do so for anyone else, and Deer Creek is committed to incentivize giving them a 

second chance in the future. Given that this was the first time I had ever experienced such poor service at 

that facility, I feel it is only fair to say that I agree with them - this is not the norm. They are traditionally a 

good location who had a really bad moment. 

I want to thank all the attendees who made my father so welcome. The Hungarian flags that Lion Deb Horn 

created by hand and were on each table really touched him, and he enjoyed the conversations he had. I 

know how fantastic a district we have; it was important to me that he saw it too. One of those flags is now 

in a special place of honor in my house as a reminder as well. 

I gave away many awards and recognitions, all to very deserving Lions, and so many others could have 

been recognized that I simply didn’t have the awards to give or simply didn’t know about. Please make sure 

Toni, Carl & Gary know of deserving Lions in your clubs – we, as a team, want to make sure that somewhere 

down the line those Lions are recognized! I very rarely acknowledge receiving anything myself, but I want 

to thank the OH5 Cabinet, and 1VDGE Carl for spearheading the effort, for presenting me with a PMJF. It 

was an unexpected honor to receive it, one that meant more to me than the award itself. It was symbolic to 

me of the relationship I have enjoyed with one of the best leadership teams I have been blessed to work 

with. 

We still have 3 months to go – you haven’t gotten rid of me that easily – and we have a chance to finish 

how we started. Strong! I’m still out and around, visiting, but am always available when needed. I look 

forward to the rest of this Lions year! -DG Mike 
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Low vision Support Group available-  

please share this resource! 

 

 

 

 
The State Library of Ohio is located at   274 E 1st Ave #100,  

Columbus, OH 43201. They also have other services available 

including a Talking Book Service. More information can be 

found at https://library.ohio.gov/residents/special-

services/talking-books 

A NOTE FROM PDG JOE JACKSON… 

OH5 Clubs, 

Members of LIONS Clubs need to be aware of damage to their community areas, 

and communicate that to their district leaders. District leaders cannot request 

assistance if data isn't available to report to LCIF or other foundations. Fires, floods, 

or tornadoes- no damage is too small to report!  

| 

PDG Joe 

(937) 307-4581 

https://library.ohio.gov/residents/special-services/talking-books
https://library.ohio.gov/residents/special-services/talking-books
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Monthly Trivia Contest 

 
Be the first to send the correct answer to the Lions Trivia Question 

each month and win a $10 Lions Money prize, to be spent on anything 
Lions related, from your DG! Please note, these questions will NOT be 

easy.  

Send answers to districtoh5news@gmail.com 
 

We have had decent years in LCIF donations at times and have helped 
numerous people as a result. But only once (that we can confirm) has 

the $30,000 thresh hold been crossed by any of the OH5 Districts.  
Going as far back as records are available for Districts 13-E, 13-F, and 

OH5, in what Lions year did any of these 3 districts surpass the 
$30,000 giving mark to LCIF? District and Lions year required. 

 
There’s still time to answer the March trivia! 

 

Peanut Butter Mountain begins! 

mailto:districtoh5news@gmail.com
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LIONS PORTAL 
Thursday, April 11 is the last day for Lions to access anything 

in the MyLCI- no system will be available online the weekend 

of April 12-14. 

 

Monday, April 15 to May 13, Lions who have an active 

account on MyLCI/MyLion will receive an email inviting them 

to log into the new Lion Portal and create their password. DO 

NOT PANIC IF YOU DO NOT GET YOUR EMAIL APRIL 15. 

 

After Monday, May 13, All visitors attempting to access the 

previous digital tools will be automatically redirected to the 

new portal. 

A more detailed flyer is attached to this newsletter. You can 

also access training videos at 

https://www.youtube.com/@lionportaltraining, and look for 

District training announcements in the coming months!  

 

https://www.youtube.com/@lionportaltraining
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The Tri-Village Lions were proud to head up the Tri-Village Packers – a coalition of community groups 

that included everyone from the Cities of Upper Arlington and Grandview Heights, to the Northwest 

Kiwanis Club, the Tri-Village and Upper Arlington Rotary Clubs, and an amazing group of community 

volunteers to mount our second major food distribution within the Tri-Village schools. 

Folks are surprised to hear that within the seemingly well-situated communities of Upper Arlington, 

Grandview, and Marble Cliff, there are still hungry children and families who deal with food insufficiency 

on an ongoing basis.  Last Fall, we sent home food for 93 children over the five-day Thanksgiving Break 

who would be missing the availability of free school lunches during school vacation. On the heels of that 

successful first-effort, the Tri-Village Packers expanded our efforts to provide nine days of food for 107 

children from the Tri-Village area to support them during their Spring Break. 

We look forward to sharing how the project came together with our Lions colleagues at the upcoming 

Learn to Roar. 

 

 

 

 

         

Spring Break Food Distribution 

BY THE NUMBERS… 

Between March 12th and March 22nd: 

160+ community volunteers gave more than 300 service 

hours  

Moved, unboxed, sorted 1000+ lbs of food 

Packed more than 4000 food items in 107 bags 

31 children had special dietary needs/restrictions that 

required individual packing 

$1675 in grocery cards distributed to buy fresh produce 

and dairy 

Assembled 62 craft kits for children from 4-12 

78 High Five/Highlights magazines included for children 

from 2-12. 
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LIONS LEGAL UPDATES 

The Lions Legal Resources are always being updated to help you in keeping 

your Club compliant. Updates to gun raffles and basketball pools can be 

found in the “Legel Considerations” document on the Resources page of the 

District Website. 

Check it out here: 

https://www.e-district.org/sites/district13oh5/page-12.php 

COLEB 50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

Central Ohio Lions Eye Bank’s 50th Anniversary Celebration 

Thursday June 13th from 6pm-9pm 

At The Boathouse at Confluence Park 

679 West Spring St. 

Columbus, OH. 43215 

Get tickets at https://www.coleb.org/product/50th-anniversary-ticket 

 

 

https://www.e-district.org/sites/district13oh5/page-12.php
https://www.coleb.org/product/50th-anniversary-ticket
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Report from OH5 District Convention Service Project 

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!!    

Thank you to all of the clubs in OH5 that have contributed funds to LCIF and made the 

Community Grant possible.   

Thank you to DG Mike for allowing me to coordinate the Service Project and MOST 

importantly to my core crew:  Lion Kelly Hogrell, DGE Toni Gray, Lion Loretta Sweeney 

and Lion Paul Hogrell for all of the organizational, buying and facilitating skills that they 

provided that made this project such a success!!   

Thank you to all of you who helped fill the bags and boxes the Saturday of the 

convention. 500 bags filled and you will put a smile on faces of children at both 

Nationwide Children’s and Dayton Children’s hospitals. 

And, last but not least, a HUGE thank you to Lion 

Stu Knoble for all his hard work hauling boxes of 

toys down to and then transporting all of the 

completed boxes back from Deer Creek.   

THANK YOU! 

IPDG Debbie 
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FROM CC DAVE STOCKUM 

Spring has sprung, and the “sprung” has had one unpleasant surprise.  The March 

14 EF3 tornado in Logan County of OH1 was terribly destructive.   In the wake of 

this disaster, local residents and businesses responded swiftly and started relief 

efforts almost as soon as the tornado departed.  The Logan County United Way 

has provided the infrastructure for the coordination of these efforts.  As a result, 

OH1 leaders (DG Deb Crawford and Cabinet) have partnered with the LCUW.  OH1 

has collected, either directly or by commitments, over $31,000 at this writing.  As 

the LCUW informs OH1 of needs, these funds will be used to supply those needs.  

Due to the severity of the tornado, filling these needs will be a long term project.  If 

you or your club wish to donate to this relief and recovery effort, you may make a 

direct contribution to Lions District OH1.  Make sure to add tornado relief on the 

memo line.  Send the check to CT/PDG John Davis, 933 Thornapple Lane, Findlay, 

Ohio 45840.  If you wish to make a tax-deductible donation, go to the Logan County 

United Way website, www.uwlogan.org, and find the “donation” tab. The site 

automatically creates a digital receipt when a donation is finalized.  If you want to 

have your donation recognized as a Lions offering, after your name use a 

dash and give a Lions designation.  For example, Jane Doe – OH1 Lions or John 

Doe – Western Hills Lions would go on the name line.  Make sure your name 

matches the way it is listed on the credit card you are using to make the donation. 

Let me offer two thoughts as we move through the District Convention Season.  

First, don’t wait to elect your officers.  My challenge is to submit those names to 

the International by May 15.  Second, don’t wait to see who plans to remain in your 

club.  Seek out club members who have been absent or inactive and find out how 

you can keep them involved.  We are doing an excellent job of adding new members 

(722 to date), but we need to work on keeping these new Lions and reinvigorating 

the longtime members of our clubs.  Let all our members know how important they 

are to our mission – new voices and old voices alike!  Attention to Retention is 

essential.  Orientation and training play a key role in retention.  So does active 

Service.  We Serve.  Best wishes in the coming months; enjoy family and friends 

during the solar eclipse gatherings, spring break, and Spring blossoming. 

CC Dave Stockum 

 

 

 

 

www.uwlogan.org


 

 

  



 President Secretary Treasurer Tail-Twister Membership Chair 

 

 

“Learn to Roar” 
What: Lions “Learn to Roar” club officer and general Lion training 
When: Saturday, June 8th

  
Time: Doors open at 9:00 am. Classes run 10:00 am until 3:00 pm 
Where: Tolles Career & Technical Center, 7877 US Hwy 42 S, Plain City, OH 43064 
Cost: Includes: registration, course materials, room rental & lunch  

$20 each if paid by deadline of June 1st. 
$25 each if paid after June 1st or at the door. 

All Lions are invited to attend “Learn to Roar,” Lions training school. There will be three 
different classes going on each hour. Students attending for official club officer training 
will have one required class to take and three electives. ALL Lions are welcome to attend 
any class. You can pick-and-choose topics of interest. Check out the attached class 
descriptions. There is something for every Lion. Officer-elects (only those listed on their 
club’s PU-101) will receive their appropriate leadership pin (seen at bottom). All Lions, 
whether an officer-elect or not, will receive a diploma and are welcome to come, learn 
something new, and network with your fellow Lions. 

Come join us on Saturday, June 8th, 2024 at Tolles Career &Technical Center. Doors open 
at 9:00am and the first class begins at 10:00am. Lunch will be catered by Subway and will 
be at noon. All classes end at 3:00pm. 

See the attached class schedule with class descriptions, officer requirements, and the 
registration form. The deadline to register is June  1st. 

Contact Lion PDG Jackie Miller at pdgjackie@gmail.com or 614-530-1861 with any 
questions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Only officer-elects listed on PU-101 form for 2024-2025 will be given these Leadership pins at graduation from Learn to Roar 

mailto:pdgjackie@gmail.com


Time Title Description Required Room Instructor

Now the you are the Club 

Membership Chairperson, 

what do you do?

We will be discussing how to develop a membership growth plan and how to 

ensure members are properly oriented.  Learn to promote your club at service 

events in the public by working with other officers in the club.  Identify 

opportunities to recruit prospective members and how invite them to join the club. 

Enhance club visibility, engagement, community impace and utilization of 

memberhip satisfaction programs.

Membership Chair TBD Gary Hollaway

Feeding Hungry Children in 

YOUR Community: A Step-

By-Step DIY Service Project

We will begin with a case study.  This year, the Tri-Village Lions were responsible 

for bringing together a community coalition that provided more than 3000 meals 

and snacks to hungry children in our local schools – and none of the money 

needed came from the budget of the Tri-Village Lions!  We’ll review how that 

project came about and played out, then help attendees create a step-by-step 

plan for mounting a workable program in your community.

TBD Jane Jarrow

Club’s most valuable 

member is the Vice 

President

Duties and roles of a successful club’s Vice President Vice Presidents TBD Steve Kaplan

Streamline Your Meetings Increase efficiency, better engagement, stronger accountability Presidents TBD Steve Kaplan

Secretaries/Club 

Administrators

Provide the support your club needs without being dragged down.

Learn about reporting, officer inactions, liaison functions, and more.

Secretaries & Club 

Administrators
TBD Mike Kerek

Recruiters Passport
What is this Recruiter's passport and what's the best way to utilize it with my club 

membersl How do we grow our membership by sharing our service story? TBD
Tamarra Parker-

Stephens

Lunch Break  

Financial and Compliance 

Peace
Worry-free budgeting, reporting, compliance, and oversight.  

Treasurers and 

Compliance
TBD Steve Kaplan

District Resources - Where 

to find the right resources 

for YOUR Club

Finding the following resources might be tricky: Sight & Hearing Agencies; Lions 

Foundations; International Relations Agencies; Youth Agencies; Miscellaneous 

Programs; and District Support Personnel.  We'll walk you through the process of 

how to find these different resources.

TBD Gary Holloway

Is That Tail Twisting?
Are your meetings fun or boring! Get members wanting to come back to the next 

meeting by learning how to get your members excited again.
Tail Twisting TBD Jackie Miller

 

Success and Sustainability Board of Directors are the guardians of the club’s future Board of Directors TBD Steve Kaplan

Youth Committee: Leo and 

Cub Clubs
Youth programs bring ways to see an exciting future Youth TBD Bill Phython

Marketing Your Club on a 

Shoestring Budget

Over time, Lions have gotten better at finding ways to reach out successfully to 

keep club members and other Lions up-to-date on your activities.  Now it's time to 

reach out to new audiences.  Whether it's for purposes of fundraising, or service, 

or just to raise your visibility (a step toward recruiting new members), we have to 

start being more deliberate in our marketing efforts.  Come to this session with a 

tentative calendar of your club’s activities for next year, and learn how to identify 

new ways to get the word out in your community.

TBD Jane Jarrow

"Learn to Roar" — Class Schedule — 2024
Saturday, June 8, 2024

Pick one class to attend each hour

12:00 to 12:50  

2:00 

to 

2:50

1:00 

to 

1:50

10:00

to

10.50

11:00

to

11.50



 

“Learn to Roar” 
Registration Form 

Saturday, June 8, 2024 
Classes are from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm  

Doors open at 9:00 am  
Tolles Career & Technical Center 

7877 US Hwy 42 S, Plain City, OH 43064 

Club Name:         
 
Contact Email:           

 

 
Total submitted:  _____________   

Make checks payable to: Lions District 13 OH5 

Submit this registration form to: PDG Jackie Miller 
6728 Cherry Bend 
Canal Winchester, OH 43110 

Registration Deadline: June 1, 2024 

Name of Lion Will be attending as:  
(circle office) 

Cost: $20 each 
before June 1st. 
$25 after or at door 

(Includes school, room  
rental, and lunch) 

  President-elect  
Secretary-elect  
Treasurer-elect 

Tail-Twister-elect 
Membership Chair-elect  
Other (Director, etc.) 

  

  President-elect  
Secretary-elect  
Treasurer-elect 

Tail-Twister-elect 
Membership Chair-elect  
Other (Director, etc.) 

  

  President-elect  
Secretary-elect  
Treasurer-elect 

Tail-Twister-elect 
Membership Chair-elect  
Other (Director, etc.) 

  

  President-elect  
Secretary-elect  
Treasurer-elect 

Tail-Twister-elect 
Membership Chair-elect  
Other (Director, etc.) 

  

  President-elect  
Secretary-elect  
Treasurer-elect 

Tail-Twister-elect 
Membership Chair-elect  
Other (Director, etc.) 

  

  President-elect  
Secretary-elect  
Treasurer-elect 

Tail-Twister-elect 
Membership Chair-elect  
Other (Director, etc.) 

  



Special Thanks to Der Dutchman Restaurant for Hosting 

Get your dinner tickets ($23) from any PC Lion or at these locations: 
             Main Street Treasures         Rummell•Brill•Cassady Insurance  

                    Plain City Library                  Plain City Shell 

Plain City Lions 
Annual Auction 

 

Thursday April 25, 2024 
Doors Open at 6:00 pm – Dinner at 6:30 pm 

 

Der Dutchman Restaurant Banquet Room 
 Plain City, Ohio 

 

Sampling of Auction Items: 
 

$500 Gift Certificate – Distinctive Marble & Granite 
Skid of Water Softener Salt – ASE Feed 
Adirondack Chair - Yutzy Farm Market 

Golf - 18 holes w/cart for 4 – Rolling Meadows Golf Club 
Pool Membership for 2 – Village of Plain City, Parks & Recreation 

Hand Made Old Fashion Porch Swing – Lion Perry Beachy 
Prime Rib Dinner for 12 – K Family Concessions 
Perch Dinner for 10 - Lion Roger and Ann Weeks 

Authentic German Dinner for 8 - Lions Claudia and Brent Hostetler 
King size Mattresses – Plain City Food Pantry   

Battery powered Pressure Washer– Plain City Food Pantry 
Stihl 3G56C Leaf Blower – Hilliard Lawn and Garden 

Large Dollhouse – Lions Judy and Harley Bodenbender 
 

Many more items and new items being donated daily! 
Silent Auction Items too numerous to list. 

 
Auction proceeds benefit many mostly local nonprofit organizations. 

Come to the auction and support your Plain City community! 
 

  Auctioneers: Geoff Smith, Don Westlake and Grant Phipps 



 
SUNDAY, April 7th, 1:00-5:00 PM 

36th Semi-Annual CANTINA Trivia Contest 
(Same fun – different setting!) 

 
Come join us for our first 
CANTINA Trivia Contest  

And show us what you’ve got!!! 
 
 
 
 

 
WHEN:  Sunday, April 7th   

  1:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
 

WHERE: El Vaquero Restaurant 
  3230 Olentangy River Rd,  

Columbus, OH  43202 
 

Questions?  CONTACT:   Lion Jeff Davis 
     lionjeffd@aol.com 
 

$10/person entry fee ($40 per team) 
 
 

MOVIES, MUSIC, HISTORY, PEOPLE SPORTS, AND MUCH, MUCH MORE! 
Take a chance on some of this year’s themed raffle baskets!  

 

All proceeds are used to fund the service and philanthropy work 
of the Tri-Village Lions. 

Speedy Gonzalez thinks HE has all the answers. 
How about you?  

LIONS TRIVIA CHALLENGE! 
In addition to competing for the overall honors 
(and prize!) for the contest, those Lions Clubs 
that field a team of 4 (Lions, family, friends) to 
play on behalf of their club will also be eligible 
to win LIONS BRAGGING RIGHTS – a “traveling 
trophy” that currently bears the names of the 
Worthington Noon Lions (twice!), the 
Beechcroft Lions (twice!), and the Ohio5sters 
(three times!). 
 



 

Chili Supper and Raffle 
Sponsored by the Green Camp Lions Club 

Saturday April 13, 2024 

4:00pm – 7:00pm 

Green Camp Community Building 

     

Meal is a freewill donation! 

Drawing raffle winners at 6:45pm 

100% of net proceeds will go toward philanthropic 

causes within our community and district. 

 

Menu – Chili, crackers, hot dogs, desserts and drinks 





 For HFC Use Only:  Last Name   Date Rec’d: ________/________/20_______ 

Please mail this application to:  Margie Saull, 2406 Owens Rd W, Prospect, OH 43342 
For more info contact Margie Saull at 740-360-8902 or saullgw4@yahoo.com 

 

HONOR FLIGHT AT HOME - MARION 
Honor Flight Columbus (HFC) recognizes America’s senior Veterans for their sacrifices and achievements by flying them to Washington 
D.C. to see their memorials.  We realize not every veteran is able to make this trip.  We honor your service to our country, and we 
would like to invite you to a local Honor Flight at Home event.  If you are interested in attending, please fill out this application and mail 
it to the address listed below. Currently, HFC recognizes any Veteran age 65 and over with at least one day of active-duty service.  

FIRST MIDDLE LAST What is your PREFERRED NAME? 

GENDER           Male            Female AGE BIRTHDAY Month/Day/Year 

POLO SHIRT SIZE EMAIL ADDRESS 

ADDRESS 

CITY STATE ZIP 

PHONE DAY EVENING CELL 

SERVICE HISTORY 

Please circle all applicable:  World War II: 1941-1946,  Cold War: 1947-1950, 
Korean War: 6/27/50 to 1/31/55,  Cold War: 1955-1961, Vietnam War: 2/28/61 to 5/7/75,  Post Vietnam 

Branch of Service:  Army   Navy   Marine   Air Force   Coast Guard   Merchant Marine 

Details about your service: Where, 
When, and What did you do? 

 

EMERGENCY OR OTHER CONTACT INFORMATION 

NAME RELATIONSHIP 

EMAIL PHONE 

Please review carefully and sign: This event is only for Veterans that have not been on an Honor Flight trip and who are unable to 
fly to Washington DC.  Participation in the event is in lieu of flying.  The undersigned acknowledges and agrees: 
 

1.  Photographic, video, and audio equipment are frequently used to create media to memorialize and document HFC missions, trips, 
and events. My image may appear in a public forum (websites, news, or print media, for example) to acknowledge, promote, and 
advance the mission of the HFC program. I hereby release HFC, all media creators, staff, volunteers, and HFC partners from all claims 
and liability relating to said media. I hereby give permission images captured of me during HFC activities through video, photo, or 
other media, as it is used for the purposes of HFC promotional material and publications, at HFC’s sole discretion, and waive any 
rights of compensation or ownership thereto. 

 

2.  I further state that medical insurance is the responsibility of the veteran and I understand that HFC does not provide medical care.  
I understand and accept responsibility for any illnesses or injuries incurred while participating in the Honor Flight at Home program 
sponsored by Honor Flight Columbus. 
 

SIGNATURE  DATE 

 





 

 

  
JOIN US FOR 

WALK FOR VISION 5K 
 

SUPPORTING THE CENTRAL 
OHIO LIONS EYE BANK 

 

SATURDAY 
May 4th, 2024 

Sponsored by: District OH-5 ZONE 4 Lions Clubs  

 
Fees: $15 Adults and Kids 8 and Up 

Kids 7 and Under Free 
T-Shirts Additional $20 

 

REGISTRATION STARTS: 7am 
WALK/RUN STARTS: 8:30 am 

PROSPECT COMMUNITY PARK 
 PROSPECT, OHIO 



 

 

~~REGISTRATION FORM~~ 
Pre-Registration is required by April 19th, 2024, for a guaranteed T-shirt if purchasing 

We are accepting same-day registration and will have some shirts available 
(Please Print)  
First & Last Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Age on Race Day: __________                       Shirt Size if Ordering:_____________ 
 
Name & Contact # in Case of Emergency: _____________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
If using this form for multiple participants, please add each additional person in lines below:  
 

     Name: _____________________________________    Age:___________        Shirt Size if Ordering:________ 
 

     Name: _____________________________________    Age:___________        Shirt Size if Ordering:________ 
 

     Name:______________________________________    Age:___________        Shirt Size if Ordering:________ 
 

     Name:______________________________________    Age:___________        Shirt Size if Ordering:________ 
 
ENTRY FEE:    $15.OO Adults and Children 8 and Up  

Kids 7 and Under FREE     
T-Shirts $20 

 
Additional T-Shirts $20 
 
Children Small _______  Children Medium _______  Children Large _______  Adult Small ______  
 
Adult Medium _______    Adult Large _______     Adult Extra Large _______     Adult 2X-3X (add $2 ea.) _________ 
 
TOTAL ENCLOSED PAYMENT AMOUNT   $ ________________________ Check # ________________   
 
 
MAKE CHECK/MONEY ORDER PAYABLE TO:    Prospect Lions Club ~~ MEMO LINE: 5K Walk/Run  
MAIL TO:  TREASURER YVONNE NYE   6431 HOLIDAY DRIVE, PROSPECT, OHIO 43342   
 
 
WALK/RUN WAIVER:  I individually or as a parent, and/or guardian of the named minor for in consideration of acceptance of 
this entry in this event, do hereby release, remise, and forever discharge the Zone 4 Lions Clubs of District OH5 comprised 
of the Delaware, Green Camp, LaRue, Mt. Gilead, Pleasant, Prospect, and Ridgedale Lions Club, from any and all liability, 
claims, demands, actions, of causes of action whatsoever arising out of, or relating to any injury, loss, or damage, 
including death, relating to participation in the aforesaid event. I further state I am in proper physical condition to 
participate in this event.  
 
SIGNATURE: ________________________________________________________ DATE ________________________________________________________      
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE, IF UNDER AGE OF 18 _________________________________________________________________________   
 

QUESTIONS -- PLEASE CONTACT TOM & DIANA MYERS ~~740.360-6385 ~THANK YOU!! 
 





JDRF ONE WALK - COLUMBUS

The JDRF One Walk is your chance to show the world that together, we can
conquer type 1 diabetes (T1D). The money raised will power more research,
enable more advocacy and fund more support for the 1.45 million Americans

living with T1D. And, you'll have a great time doing it!

APRIL 28TH 2540 OLENTANGY RIVER
ROAD, COLUMBUS

For more information, please contact: JDRF Southern and Central
Ohio Chapter 

Natalie Brislin: nbrislin@jdrf.org - 740-707-2322

ONE WALK



ONE WALK

JDRF ONE WALK - KINGS ISLAND

The JDRF One Walk is your chance to show the world that
together, we can conquer type 1 diabetes (T1D). If you're living
with T1D or you love someone living with T1D, you'll likely do

just about anything to make life easier.

JUNE 1, 2024

For more information, please contact: JDRF Southern and Central
Ohio Chapter 

Kelsey Boeckermann kboeckermann@jdrf.org
513-978-6671

6300 KINGS ISLAND DRIVE
MASON, OH 45040



Sample newsletter submission - April 2024 

 

It’s time!!   

 

Lions, it is finally here!  The new Lion Portal is set to go live 

APRIL 15, 2024!   

 

What does this mean for us? 

Thursday, April 11 is the last day for Lions to access 

anything in the MyLCI - MyLion - Insights systems. It is the 

last day to input service projects, the last day to check 

statements or contact information, the last day to input officers or new members in 

those systems. 

 

No system will be available online the weekend of April 12-14. 

 

April 15 to May 13, Lions who have an active account on MyLCI/MyLion will receive an 

email inviting them to log into the new Lion Portal and create their password. DO NOT 

PANIC IF YOU DO NOT GET YOUR EMAIL APRIL 15. 

 

After May 13, All visitors attempting to access the previous digital tools will be 

automatically redirected to the new portal. 

 

For more (and updated) information, visit : Lionsclubs.org - Lion Portal 

For informational videos about using the Lion Portal, visit: 

https://www.youtube.com/@lionportaltraining 

 

Watch for more information from the OH5 leadership about upcoming Lion Portal district 

training. 

 

http://lionsclubs.org/
https://www.youtube.com/@lionportaltraining

